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Honoring the Life of Barbara “Bobby” Gronemus (1931-2021) 

(La Crosse, WI) – Today, Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) released a statement regarding the 

tragic passing of Barbara “Bobby” Gronemus, former 91st District Representative in the 

Wisconsin State Assembly: 

“Throughout her 26 years of service in the Wisconsin State Assembly, Bobby was a champion 

for farmers and rural residents. She knew where she was from and she was proud of it.” 

“Bobby always took a people-first, bipartisan approach to government, which first and foremost, 

met the needs of her district. Her empathy, willingness to listen, and philosophy that everybody 

deserves a seat at the table has inspired me throughout my career in public service.” 

“Bobby was a friend and a true advocate for the people, communities, and industries of her 

district.” 

“I want to extend my deepest condolences to her family, friends, and everyone who is fortunate 

enough to have known her.” 

### 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, 

Crawford, and southern Monroe County. 
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